
  

 
 

December 29, 2016 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

1st – David Dorcas 

5th – Maria Nielsen is one! 
 

MINISTRY NOTES 
 

The community birthday celebration will be held on Sunday, January 8th   
 

Congregational Meeting 

Mark your calendars for the Congregational Meeting on January 29th 

 

STEWARDSHIP OF TIME and RESOURCES 
 

Please Help 

We really, really, really need a couple of people to volunteer to be on the usher team! Please prayerfully consider 

helping out in this capacity. If you are interested, please talk with Lorraine Rumpeltes.  THANK YOU! 
 

Christmas Clean-up 

Anyone who wants to come help take the Christmas decorations down is welcome to do so  

on January 14th at 10am. 
 

Electronic Sign Messages 

Does anyone have any bright ideas for the messages that we post on the electronic sign on the front lawn? We 

would welcome any contributions to this effort, so if you have ideas, send them to the office.  
 

OUTREACH AT HLC 
 

Bienvenidos Food Bank 

Thank you for your continued support of the Bienvenidos Food Bank. In January, we need macaroni & cheese and 

Ramen. Donations will be blessed on the first Sunday of the month and will then be delivered to the Food Bank for 

distribution to hundreds of families in our Northwest Denver community. 
 

Grocery Cards 

Grocery gift cards are always available in the office.  It costs only $5 to buy the card from Lorraine Rumpeltes or 

the church office and then you can load it at the store.  Talk to Lorraine if you’d like to hear more about this 

amazing program.   
 

MAY THE LOVE, GRACE and COMPASSION OF THE CHRIST CHILD  

BE WITH YOU ALWAYS! 


